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16 June 2005 el
Mr Mark Caney
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Dear Mark

BCU Recognition of EFR Courses

As a result of our meeting at the Outdoor Show last month, we are happy to
include the EFR Primary Care (CPR) and Secondary Care (First Aid) course
on the list of recognised first aid courses by the British Canoe Union as being
a suitable alternative to our own course.

Yours sincerely

Mike Devlin |
BCU UK Director of Coaching
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